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     The Garfield County Sheriff’s Office (GCSO - western Colorado) is investigating the 
discovery of a dismembered body that was found on private property adjacent to Garfield 
County Road 137, also known as Canyon Creek Road, which is located approximately 
parallel to the 109 mile mark of Interstate 70 (I-70). The area of the discovery is located on 
the north side of the interstate and is approximately five (5) miles west of the City of 
Glenwood Springs, CO. 
  
     A post-mortem exam was conducted on June 13, 2009. The exam revealed the body 
was that of an adult Caucasian female with brown hair and blonde highlights. The female 
victim had tattoos and dental work. Not all of the remains have been recovered at this 
point.  
 

     Subsequently, the body has been positively identified through fingerprint comparison as 
38 year old Janine Ann Johler of Aurora CO (front range area/metro Denver). Janine Ann 
Johler had been reported to the Aurora Police Department by her family as a missing 
person on May 7th, 2009. 
 

     The GCSO is working in conjunction with the Aurora Police Department, other Denver 
metro law enforcement agencies, the Colorado Bureau of Investigation and the FBI in 
continuance of this investigation. 
 

     GCSO is searching for information that could lead to the arrest and conviction of the 
person or persons involved in the murder of Janine Johler. Please contact GCSO if you 
have any information to aide investigators in solving this vicious crime.  

 
Any information obtained as a result of this document can be directed to the  

Garfield County Sheriff’s Office,  

Inv. Megan Alstatt at 970-665-0222 or Cmdr. Josh Craine at 970-655-0219 

 


